
Fitness club - Thursdays
From next week Year 4 will be able

to join Year 3 on Thursdays
afternoon for the Fitness club from
3.30pm to 4.30pm. Please look out

for the permission letter next
Monday!

Upcoming Events
   Monday 29th April

 Yr5 students will be visiting
The British Museum

 

Tuesday 30th April
Yr1&Yr2 Phonic screen check

parents session at 9AM 

Thursday 2nd May
 New Uniform sale between

2pm & 3pm 

After School
Activities

╬Parish website:www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org

REMINDERS

FAMILY FUND: For those who
haven’t paid, please make sure
you do so at the school office.
NEWSLETTER: from next week you
will receive the School news letter
via email. Please make sure the
office holds your correct email
address. 
MY ED APP: We will be soon
switching to online payments for
trips, clubs and so much more.
Details and instructions to follow
in the upcoming weeks. 
ISLE OF WIGHT YR6: Gentle
reminder to come to the office
and pay the outstanding balance
for your child if you haven’t done
so already please. 
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“Doing our best for God, for others and for ourselves”    

Friday 26th April 2024

St James the Great’s Awards
‘Computing’ 

Year 1- Aseeda & Brina
Year 2 - Israel & Praise Angel

Year 3 - Israel & Patrick
Year 5 – Levi & Dieudonne
Year 6 - Alex A, Jeremiah

‘Virtue - Service’
“I look for ways to help others without being asked. I give my time to serve

willingly. By serving others I share God’s love.
 

Tina, Korede, Alex (Yr2), Reynard, Smiles

’Pupil’s Leaders’ - ‘Lunch Hall Supporters’
Emmanuel, Chantal, Destiny & Levi

Well done Everyone!
St James the Great, Pray for us.

In this Sunday’s Gospel, Jesus uses an image that would have been familiar to people of his time and he
reminds us that we all depend on God for life. We all make mistakes, but God is loving and patient and gives us

time to grow into the people we were created to be. 

God love us, and wants us to live and grow in him - just like a branch grows on a vine – to be full of God’s own
energy.

Keeping lively contact with Jesus helps us to grow in goodness and to live fruitful family lives, filled with
peace, kindness and love.

Year 4 are having the most amazing time at the
Stubbers Adventures Centre! Their days have
been filled with excitement and many activities

like rock-climbing, archery and caving! 

THIS WEEK AT SCHOOL 

Well done to Smiles & Samantha in Year 6 for
getting their Merits in their Grade 1 Music

Examinations. 
We are all very proud of them! 

Year 6 were invited to take part in a sailing
project at the Docklands Sailing and

Watersports Centre on Thursday, the relaunch
of the RYA “Onboard” scheme; a great

opportunity to refresh their sailing skills and
have an afternoon filled with fun!   

http://www.stjamesthegreatpeckham.org/

